
600 East Canal Street, 19th Floor 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 

DominionEnergy.com

February 25, 2022 

Dear Neighbor: 

Dominion Energy Virginia (“Dominion Energy”) is preparing to file a conditional 
use permit application with Lunenburg County requesting zoning approval of an 
up to 80 MW solar facility to be known as “Laurel Branch Solar” (the “Project”).  If 
approved, the Project would be located southwest of the Town of Kenbridge, 
primarily between Plank Road and Sneads Store Road and along Oral Oaks 
Road.  The Project site is currently used for timbering and agricultural uses, and 
two existing transmission lines run through the property.  As proposed, there will 
be substantial setbacks and extensive screening to minimize any visibility of the 
Project from adjacent properties and public roadways.  

Dominion Energy is committed to keeping you informed of the Laurel Branch 
Solar Project throughout the zoning process.  Please join us at an open house on 
Thursday, March 17, 2022, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Kenbridge 
Town Hall Training Room (511 E. Fifth Avenue, Kenbridge, VA 23944) to 
learn more about the Project and to ask any questions you may have.  There will 
also be public hearings before the Lunenburg County Planning Commission and 
the Lunenburg County Board of Supervisors in the coming months on the 
proposed Project.  

Dominion Energy looks forward to working with Lunenburg County and the 
neighbors of the Laurel Branch Solar Facility as we begin this important Project. 
Please contact Earnest Greene (Earnest.Greene@dominionenergy.com) at 804-
350-0742 or Robin Lucey (Robin.L.Lucey@dominionenergy.com) at 804-212-
5426 should you have any questions or concerns.

Once filed, the application will be available for viewing at the Lunenburg County 
Planning Office. The Planning Office will notify all adjacent property owner(s) of 
the time, day, and location of the public hearing(s) to be held on this application. 
The Planning Office may be reached at 434-696-2142 or 
taylor@lunenburgva.net. 

Sincerely, 

Earnest Greene 
State & Local Affairs, Virginia 
Dominion Energy 
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